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IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 

All the candidates who are interested to get 
admission to M.Phil. and Ph.D. in English are 
hereby informed that they have to appear and clear 
the PET examination scheduled to be held on 
23/12/2018. The last date for the online submission 
of PET Examination form is 23/11/2018. Please 
note that the PET examination is mandatory for 
getting admission to M.Phil. and Ph.D. in English.  

Following is the link for online application and 
related information.  

http://mu.ac.in/portal/student-section/ph-d-pet/  
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Dr. Shivaji  D. Sargar 
Professor and Head  
Department of English         
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